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January 8, 2019
 
Mr. Christopher G. Miller
Director, Division of Inspection and Regional Support
Office of Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
 
Subject: Request for NRC Endorsement of NEI 96-07, Appendix D, Rev. 0
 
Project Number: 689
 
Dear Mr. Miller:
 
The purpose of this letter is to request that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) review
for endorsement the proposed final version of NEI 96-07, Appendix D, “Supplemental Guidance
for Application of 10 CFR 50.59 to Digital Modifications,” (Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML18338A389). Revision 0 of NEI 96-07, Appendix
D was submitted to NRC on November 30, 2018 following the culmination of a series of public
meetings and correspondence to address unique challenges pertaining to the application of Title
10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 50.59 regulatory change process to digital
technology implementation. NRC’s December 20, 2018 letter (ADAMS Accession No.
ML18340A124) to NEI summarizes these interactions.
If there are any questions on this matter, please contact me (seg@nei.org; 202-739-8111) or Kati
Austgen (kra@nei.org; 202-739-8068).
 
Sincerely,
 
Stephen Geier
Director, 
Risk and Technical Support
 
Nuclear Energy Institute
1201 F Street N.W., Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20004
www.nei.org
 
P: 202.739.8111
M: 202.765.5813
E: seg@nei.org
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